
 

 

 

 

 

 

A warm welcome to this week’s newsletter. As ever, I hope you and your family are well. 

 

Hello and Goodbyes: 

This week we say goodbye to a family who have been connected to school for a long time and wish 

them well with their relocation and next chapter.  

On Monday we welcome a new pupil to school. Ласкаво просимо до нашої школи. He joins us 
from Ukraine and is living with one of the amazing families in our community. We welcome him and 
his family to Carlton and look forward to making him feel safe and happy, both here at school and 
in our caring community Ласка́во про́симо Semyon! 
 

Clubs:   As Mentioned last week, Doncaster Rovers Monday after school club has already started as 

has Rev Becky’s God Squad. You should also be receiving a clubs letter of staff led clubs today. 

National Curriculum Test / SATS 

Next week all Year 6 children around the country with be sitting their National Curriculum tests (or 

SATs). After a 2 year ‘covid related break’ these tests are back this year.  

The Year 6 children in our Rocky class (and teaching team) have been working incredibly hard this 

academic year and over the past few weeks. I am pleased with and proud of all of the children.! All 

we ask of the children is they ‘try their very best’.  As always we have tried to balance our approach 

to the build up to these compulsory tests so the children are ‘ready’ for the tests but ensuring we 

have maintained a broad and balanced curriculum throughout the time period.   It is always 

important to note that we see children as far more than just a ‘score’ in a test. These tests are 

important, but do not define the children. 

Have a restful and peaceful weekend Year 6 ! 

Year 6 Parents please help the children to be calm and relaxed. We encourage good sleep and some 

fresh air!  There is no need to revise or worry!  

I am proud of the children and the fabulous young people they are. Good luck next week Year 6!  
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Dates: A reminder of some key dates for the term ahead. 

‘Open Classroom’ event on Wednesday 25th. We are very aware that because of Covid issues earlier 
in the year we have not had parents in the building as much as usual and you have not seen your 
children’s work. Therefore we wanted to provide an opportunity for you to look at your children’s 
work with your children. This will run from pick up time 3.15pm until 4.30pm.  This is not a parent’s 
evening but very much a chance for you to look at your children’s work with them and for them to 
explain and talk to you about their learning. If you are not able to attend this event, please know 
completed books will be sent home at the end of the school year.  
 
May 2022 
Monday 9th  National Curriculum KS2 test week 
Monday 16th  National Curriculum KS1 test week 
Wednesday 25th Open Classroom for parents to look at their children’s 

work with their children 3.30-4.45pm 
Thursday 26th   Last day of half term   
Friday 27th   INSET DAY - SET Trust wide training day 
Half term beginning on Friday 27th May 20122– school closed 
 
June 2022 
Monday 6th     Children return to school 
Monday 6th    KS1 Phonics screening week 
Monday 13th   Year 4 Times Table Checking week  

Sunday 19th    Friends Summer Fayre 1pm to 4pm 
Wednesday 22nd   Sport’s Day TBC 
Wednesday 29th   Reserve Sport’s Day (TBC if required)  
 
July 2022 
Wednesday 13th Pyrenees and Rocky Class Performance TBC 
   Performance for school 2pm – 3pm 
   Performance for parents 5.30pm – 6.30pm 
Friday 15th   Move up Morning 1 – internal transition day  
   Year 6 Leaver’s Fest 
   Reports home to parents  
Monday 16th   Move up Morning 2  - internal transition day 
Friday 22nd    Leaver’s Assembly 9.30am – 11am (approx.) 
Friday 22nd    School closes for summer holidays   3.15pm 
Monday 25th &  Tuesday 26th   Disaggregated Inset Days – School closed for pupils 
Children return to school on Tuesday September 2022 
 
 
Regards and best wishes 

Jon Watson 

Head teacher 
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